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From: "fawzy al refaie" <egypatent@hotmail.com>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Mon, Nov 13, 2000  1:43 PM
Subject: Proposal for the restructure of the SCIT

Dear Mrs. Helen Farary
Head IT Business Management Section
WIPO

With reference to your letter dated October 13,2000 concerning the Proposal 
for the restructure of the standing Committee on Information Technology 
(SCIT); we have the pleasure to inform you that we think the Option III is 
the appropiate one. However, we would like to point out that the Patent and 
Trademark standing Committee should be represented in Ad-Hoc Technical 
Committee and both Patent and Trademark standing Committee should convey any 
information to the Ad_Hoc Technical Committee and vice versa.

Sincerely Yours,
Prof.Dr. Fawzi A. Elrefaie
Vice President
of the Academy of Scientific Research and Technology
_________________________________________________________________________
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